
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

To:  Mayor & Members of Council 

  

From: Gabe Charles, Planning Services Department 

  

Date: 13 December, 2023 

  

Subject:   Council Meeting 18 December, 2023 

Item 9.3, Halton Region 2023 Allocation Program 

  

 

 

On 13 December, 2023, Halton Region Council deferred consideration of its report related to the 

Region’s 2023 Allocation Program. Accordingly, staff are withdrawing its report and will report 

to Council following the Region’s consideration of its report. 

 

 

 

 

 
___________________________ 

Gabe Charles, MCIP, RPP 

Director, Planning Services 

Town of Oakville 
Memorandum 

 

 


